
I strongly oppose HB2725. It will will effectively ban towed watersports on the Willamette River. A loading weight of very typical ski 
boats, not just boats whose primary use is wake surfing, with passengers and fuel easily exceeds 4000 pounds.  If the intent is not 
to ban towed watersports for all but a very limited number of river users, then this bill was crafted irresponsibly and will have 
significant unintended consequences.


